
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Brian Schultz 
Monday, November 22, 2021 2:15 PM 
Cissy Galloway 
Dorothy Menasco 

FILED 11/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 12813-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: RE: Docket Title Change for Dkt. No. 20210183-GU - Sebring Depr Study 

Alright we will remove them from the utilities tab as well. 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Cissy Galloway <CGallowa@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 20212:14 PM 
To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket Title Change for Dkt. No. 20210183-GU - Sebring Depr Study 

Thank you Brian. FPUC should not be included in this docket. It is a separate unaffiliated utility. 

Thanks so much. 

From: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, November 22, 20211:45 PM 
To: Cissy Galloway <CGallowa@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket Title Change for Dkt. No. 20210183-GU - Sebring Depr Study 

Good afternoon, 

Per your request we have changed the title of the Dkt to "Petition for approval of 2021 depreciation study by Sebring 
Gas System, Inc." 

Would you like us to also remove FPUC from the Utilities tab along with the Sebring Gas one that does not have the 
company code associated with it? 

Sincerely, 

1 



2

 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e‐
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 

From: Cissy Galloway <CGallowa@PSC.STATE.FL.US>  
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 1:01 PM 
To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Title Change for Dkt. No. 20210183‐GU ‐ Sebring Depr Study 
 
Good afternoon Brian, 
 
When you have a chance, would you please change the docket title for Docket No. 20210183-GU, by 
removing “Florida Public Utilities Company’s” from the current docket title, and matching the Company
name with that in the PSC’s Master Commission Directory. Inadvertently, the Company included this
phrasing in the first page of their depreciation study Petition filed on November 18, 2021, which is
unintentionally misleading. With this change, the docket title should read, “Petition for approval of 2021
depreciation study by Sebring Gas System, Inc.” 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  Sorry for any earlier confusion that I may have caused!
 
Thanks so much for your help, 
 
Cissy 
 
 
 

Cecilia C. Galloway 
Economic Supervisor, Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
Tel: (850) 413-6922  




